
 

 

2020 Term Dates 
Term 4 

Mon October 12 - Fri December 11 

James and Kerrie Ardill 
Senior Pastors/School Chaplain 

office@libertychurch.com.au 

Susan Philp 
College Principal 

principal@libertychurch.com.au 

Attachments 
 Issue 8 Scholastic Book Club 

WEEK 6 

 

Monday 16 
Sport Day 
K-3 FF4L 
4-6 PCYC Mod Box 
 
Tuesday 17 
Icy Pole Day 
Canteen Day 
 
Wednesday 18 
Exceptional Me #8 
Strength #2 
 
Thursday 19 
UNE Discovery Visit 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Friday  20 

       Transition to Kinder #6 
9am-3pm 
Yr 7 Carinya Transition Day 
11am-3pm 
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WEEK 7 

 

Monday 23 
Sport Day 
K-3 FF4L 
4-6 PCYC Mod Box 
 
Tuesday 24 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Wednesday 25 
Colour Team Day 
Yr 7 Carinya Transition Day 
9am-3pm 
Scholastic Orders Due 
 
Thursday 26 
Icy Pole Day 
 
Friday  27 
Transition to Kinder #7 
9am-3pm 
Newsletter Published 
 

 

 

Liberty Christian Primary 
School Newsletter 

 

And it is my prayer that your love may abound more and more, 

with knowledge and all discernment, so that you may approve what is excellent, 

and so be pure and blameless for the day of Christ. 
Philippians 1:9-10 

Term 4 Issue 13 

 
582 Goonoo Goonoo Road 
South Tamworth  NSW 2340 

Phone: (02) 6762 2322 
 

Email: office@libertychurch.com.au 
Website: www.libertycollege.com.au 
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Jellyfish 

  Imogen 
 
 

 Hannah 

     

2/3 
Dolphins 

  Madyson   Joshua 

     

4/5/6 
Piranhas 

  Alexa    Codey 

     

Student of the Week 
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Presentation Night 
 

The 2020 Presentation Night 
will go ahead this year in a 
COVID-safe manner. 
 

Thursday December 10 
6:30pm 

 

It will be held in the Liberty 
Auditorium which is permitted 
to hold 70 people along with 
the team involved in  running 
the event. 
 

The event will be limited to 
students in Years 4-6 and up 
to 4 family members per 
family. This provides the 
opportunity particularly for 
our graduating students to 
ce lebrate  w i th  fami ly 
members and their current 
classmates. 
 

There will be allocated 
seating and an RSVP will be 
required. A booking form will 
be available to families 
shortly. Additional seating 
may be available once RSVP’s 
are returned. 
 

The evening will include the 
official presentations of 
graduation, 2021 school 
leaders and special awards. 
All other class presentations 
will be conducted during class 
time in the final week of 
school as we have done so this 
year. 

Principal’s Comment 
Some people think that as the year 
draws to an end, there is a wind 
down but that is actually not the 
case. This past week we have had 
Outdoor Classroom Day, NAIDOC 
activities, Exceptional Me and 
Strength has kicked off. We are very 
blessed. For a SMALL school, we do 
BIG things! Thank you to an amazing 
staff who pull this off to benefit our 
students. Behind the scenes teachers 
are also preparing lessons, marking 
assessments and writing Semester 
reports. Who said it was wind down 
time? 
 

Strength 
Year 5 and 6 boys have commenced 
a program called ‘Strength’ 
facilitated by Mr Ardill. The 5-week 
program tackles the concepts of 
friendship, teamwork, resilience, 
manhood and respect. It is designed 
to facilitate the beginning of a 
lifelong journey in discovering their 
significance, strength and purpose.  
 

Exceptional Me 
The Year 5 & 6 program concludes 
this coming week with a special lunch. 
We would like to thank Mrs Ardill for 
facilitating this program. The young 
ladies have learnt a lot about their 
God-given value and worth. 

Remember to put 

sunscreen on your child 

before coming to school. 

 

 

Last Day of School 
Liberty students finish the 2020 
school year on Friday December 11. 
This will be a celebration day for 
students with plans to be announced 
shortly. Students may wear mufti 
clothes for this event. 
 

Compass Passwords 

Login details have now been 
provided to all parents/carers to 
access the Parent Portal. Please ask 
if you need help navigating this new 
system. It is important to select the 
cog icon to change your password 
from the temporary one initially 
provided.  
 

Chicken Burger Day 
Orders have now closed for Chicken 
Burger Day next Tuesday November 
17. Please provide lunch if an order 
was not placed. 

UNE Discovery 
A team from UNE in Armidale will 
be on-site on Thursday November 
19 to run 2 hands-on science-based 
learning activities for students. The 
topics this year are Plants, Poop 
and Pollinators and Astrometrics. 
This is the third year we have had 
the UNE team visit us and each 
year presents new learning 
opportunities. 
 

Team Colour Day 
Wednesday November 25 will be 
Team Colour Day and students are 
to wear as much of their team 
colour as possible. There will 4 
team activities throughout the day 
where points are earnt toward the 
final point scores tally. The winning 
team will be announced at the 
Presentation Night. 
 

Transition Program 
The children attending the 
Transition to School Program have 
begun full days from 9am till 3pm. 
There will likely be some tired little 
people after the first big day 
which ended well with K-2 working 
alongside Transition students in a 
range of activity rotations. 

 

Don’t let anyone look down on you 
because you are young. 

Set an example for the believers 
in what you say and in how you live. 

1 Timothy 4:12  

FIND UPDATES 
OF EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES 

ON THE PARENT PORTAL 


